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Resonant of Elizabeth Gilbert’s The Signature of All Things and Tracy Chevalier’s Remarkable Creatures,
Girl Runner is an unforgettable, beautifully written novel that celebrates a woman born to reach beyond the
limitations of her time.

As a young runner, Aganetha Smart defied everyone’s expectations to win a gold medal for Canada in the
1928 Olympics. It was a revolutionary victory, because this was the first Games in which women could
compete in track events—and they did so despite opposition. But now Aganetha Smart is in a nursing home,
and nobody realizes that the frail centenarian was once a bold pioneer.

When two young strangers appear asking to interview Aganetha for their film about female athletes, she
readily agrees. Despite her frailty, she yearns for adventure and escape. And though her achievement may
have been forgotten by history, her memories of chasing gold in Amsterdam remain sharp. But that triumph
is only one thread in the rich tapestry of her life. Her remarkable story is colored by tragedy as well as joy,
and in Girl Runner Carrie Snyder pulls back the layers of time to reveal how Aganetha’s amazing athleticism
helped her escape from a family burdened by secrets and sorrow.

However, as much as Aganetha tries, she cannot outrun her past or the social conventions of her time. As the
pieces of her life take shape, it becomes clear that these filmmakers may not be who they seem. . . .
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From reader reviews:

Ruth Nicholson:

Here thing why this kind of Girl Runner are different and reputable to be yours. First of all looking at a book
is good however it depends in the content than it which is the content is as yummy as food or not. Girl
Runner giving you information deeper and different ways, you can find any guide out there but there is no
publication that similar with Girl Runner. It gives you thrill reading through journey, its open up your own
eyes about the thing which happened in the world which is maybe can be happened around you. It is easy to
bring everywhere like in area, café, or even in your technique home by train. When you are having
difficulties in bringing the paper book maybe the form of Girl Runner in e-book can be your choice.

Garland Thorpe:

The book with title Girl Runner has a lot of information that you can find out it. You can get a lot of profit
after read this book. This book exist new expertise the information that exist in this guide represented the
condition of the world right now. That is important to yo7u to be aware of how the improvement of the
world. That book will bring you inside new era of the the positive effect. You can read the e-book on your
own smart phone, so you can read that anywhere you want.

Angela Latham:

Often the book Girl Runner has a lot of knowledge on it. So when you check out this book you can get a lot
of profit. The book was authored by the very famous author. The author makes some research ahead of write
this book. That book very easy to read you will get the point easily after reading this article book.

Larry Strickland:

Is it an individual who having spare time then spend it whole day by watching television programs or just
telling lies on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Girl Runner can be the answer, oh how
comes? It's a book you know. You are so out of date, spending your time by reading in this brand-new era is
common not a geek activity. So what these guides have than the others?
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